
Gilthill PTA 

Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea  

Friday 28th March 2025 

3.30pm to 4.30pm 
Come and celebrate Mother’s Day at our Gilthill pop-up ‘Tea Room on the Hill’. 

 
Mother’s, Grandma’s, Aunties or any other special person who is like a mum to pupils at Gilthill, are invited to call 
into the hall after school, to be treated to a delicious afternoon tea. This will include a scone with jam and clotted 

cream, a selection of homemade cakes and unlimited tea or coffee. (Unlimited soft drinks for the children). 
 

Tickets are £5 per adult and £2.50 per child. Families who wish to attend this lovely event are kindly asked to 
book and pay in advance for the tickets, thereby enabling us to compile a booking register and calculate the exact 

numbers attending. 
 

Please also indicate on the reply slip if you have any allergies. 
 

Due to capacity in the hall, places will be limited, and so ticket sales will be on a first come, first served basis. 
With this in mind, the deadline for booking for the afternoon tea is Wednesday 19th March 2025. No further 

bookings will be taken after this deadline. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. 
 

Tickets for this event will be sent home with your child. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing support, as we continue to raise funds to support extra-curricular activities for the 

pupils. We look forward to seeing you! 

Gilthill PTA 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea at the ‘Tea Room on the Hill’ – Friday 28th March - 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
 
Name of child    _________________________________________________   Class __________ 
 
I would like to purchase __________ adult tickets at £5 each  
 
I would like to purchase __________ child tickets at £2.50 each 
 
Total enclosed         £ _____________   
 
Allergies _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed _______________________________________________  parent/carer     Date __________ 


